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PACD respectfully submits the following comments on the 105 Regulatory Proposal for Fee Revisions. Please confirm that you have 
received our comments. Thank you! 

PACD's Public Comments on the 105 Regulatory Proposal for Fee Revisions: 

The Pennsylvania Association of Conservation Districts (PACD) - representing all 66 conservation districts - believes that the 
conservation districts that are delegated the Chapter 105 program should directly collect the General Permit fee in reference to the 105 
Regulatory Proposal of Fee Revisions. We further believe that, once that opportunity is established by the specific language provided 
below, a discussion should take place on the details ofthe distribution ofthe General Permit fee in an updated 105 delegation 
agreement. 

Therefore, we suggest that proposed § 105.13(a) be amended as follows: "by a check payable to — Commonwealth of Pennsylvania" 
then insert "or to a Delegated County Conservation District." 
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